
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
On the Occasion of the 2010 Prizes Reception, 
 
 

THE SCHOOL OF COMPUTER SCIENCE 
AND ENGINEERING 
 
 
would like to recognise 
 
 

OzLabs 
 
 
for sponsoring 
 
 

The OzLabs Operating Systems Prize 
 
 
Dated this sixteenth day of April, 2010. 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
                

Paul Compton 
Head 

Computer Science & Engineering 


